
Pastors, bring a team of 3-5 to this workshop and 
be equipped to do year-round stewardship. You 
will go home with the tools you need to open up 
the conversation about stewardship in your 
congregation in a new way.  

The first session of these workshops was offered in 
the spring, but don’t worry if you missed the first 
round. You are still welcome to attend this fall. 
Choose the workshops that are most convenient 
for you. They will be led by pastors from this 
synod. There is no cost for these workshops.  

Call or email the synod office to 
register your team: 715.859.6810 or 
contact@nwswi.org. 

4G 
Stewardship 

 Connect giving with 
discipleship and faith 
practices. 

 Help develop a culture of 
generosity. 

 Build an awareness of 
where the money goes. 

 Create a plan for growing 
giving in your congregation. 

  Growing Grateful Generous Givers 

Saturday, September 6, 9 a.m. - noon 
 

1.  Central Lutheran, Chippewa Falls 
 Pastor Deborah Nissen and Pastor Martin Halom 
 
Saturday, September 13, 9 a.m. - noon 
2.  Calvary Lutheran, Neillsville 
 Pastor Mara Ahles-Iverson and Pastor Susan Eidahl 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, September 20, 9 a.m. - noon 
3.  St. Paul’s Lutheran, Curtiss 
 Pastor Nancy Amacher and Pastor Brian Campbell 

4.    Our Savior’s Lutheran, Superior 
 Pastor Deborah Nissen and Pastor Martin Halom 

5.    Trinity Lutheran, Spooner 
 Pastor Tim Vettrus and Pastor Nathan Winterhof 
 

Saturday, September 27, 9 a.m. - noon 
 

6.  Gethsemane Lutheran, Baldwin 
Pastor Sandy Johnson and Pastor Mike Briggs  
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